
COUNCIL MEETING – 22 FEBRUARY 2018

Recommendation to Council from the Executive meeting
held on 6 February 2018

E/17/119 Traded Services to Schools & Academies – Proposed Charges for 2018/19

The Executive considered a report from the Deputy Leader and Executive
Member for Corporate Resources that set out the revised charges for Traded
Services to Schools and Academies for 2018/19. The Executive Member
drew attention to the comments and recommendations from the Corporate
Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee.

Reason for decision: To enable the Council to agree the revised charges for
Traded Services to Schools and Academies for 2018/19.

RECOMMEND to Council

1. that the revised charges for Traded Services to Schools and
Academies for 2018/19, as set out at Appendix A to the Executive
report, be approved;

2. that the charges for the new services to be introduced for 2018/19,
as set out at Appendix B to the Executive report, be approved;
and

3. that the year on year changes to charges, set out at Appendix C,
and the volumetrics analysis for 2016/17 and 2017/18, set out at
Appendix D to the Executive report, be approved.

The decision was unanimous.


